
From: Ralph Bell <helmet_laws_suck@msn.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/7/2014 9:53:38 PM
Subject: RE: Public Parking for Motorcycles: H.3231 -  Bill Signing Ceremony

Attachments: Confirmation_Ralph Bell_050714.pdf

Here is the confirmation for the State House grounds. I am working on a press release this weekend 
and will get it out on Monday.

Ride free I do,Ralph BellABATE State CoordinatorWithout your membership we are nothing so 
please go to WWW.ABATESC.COM to sign up or e-mail me for more information."If everyone is 
thinking the same then no one is thinking!" George S Patton

From: KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
To: helmet_laws_suck@msn.com
CC: NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov; BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov
Subject: Public Parking for Motorcycles: H.3231 -  Bill Signing Ceremony 
Date: Fri, 2 May 2014 16:39:05 +0000

EVENT: Public Parking for Motorcycles: H.3231 -  Bill Signing Ceremony

DATE: Thursday, May 29, 2014

TIME: 3:30PM -  4:00PM

See you soon!
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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